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Lee Song <song_khoon@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 11:40 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Alpari (US) Speaks out about the CFTC Proposal

Dear Sir/Madam,
The above proposal will not be good for US, more so in the current economic situation.
Other country’s retailers will benefit from it.
Why bring disadvantage to oneself.

Thank you.

Your Sincerely,
Lee Song Khoon


